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ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoard

From: Gloria Miele 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 9:14 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoard; Long, Kelly; Parks, Linda; Zaragoza, John; Huber, Bob; Bennett, 

Steve

Dear VC Board Supervisors, 

I live in Camarillo and I am a constituent of Kelly Long. I work at UCLA, so I am unable to attend today's meeting to 
express my concern with the current findings from the USGS showing that thermogenic gases have been detected 
in three water wells in the Fox Canyon aquifer with levels just below explosive level. I understand the grandfather 
clause, but also find it extremely irresponsible to continue with oil drilling proposed near the Camarillo airport with no 
impact study in place. 

I urge you to take a stand for the health of the people and to support Steve Bennet’s motion to temporarily ban new 
oil drilling or re-drilling existing oil wells that use steam injection near potable water. Once our water aquifers are 
contaminated, there is no turning back. It is your responsibility to protect residents of Ventura County, not the 
interests of the oil companies. 

Sincerely, 

Gloria Miele, Ph.D.  
Consultant 
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